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On April 12, 2016, the VTA and VUSD Bargaining Teams met for 6 hours. 
 
VTA: Brenda Hensley, Kim Campbell, Lynne Grow, Todd Blanset, Gary Masterson,  

Moira McSweeney 
  
VUSD: Randy Henry, Mark Frazier, Ed Santopadre, Manolo Garcia, Cliff De Graw 
 
The teams reached Tentative Agreement #2 regarding calendars for 2016-17, 2017-18, 
and 2018-19, changes to Article 4 and a decrease of instructional minutes for grades 7-8. 
(please see attached). 
 
Any changes that impact the 2015-17 Elementary Prep MOU will be reflected in a revised 
MOU by April 30, 2016. 
 
Future bargaining sessions: 4/21/16, 4/27/16, and 5/4/16. 
 
 


